
VALENTINE PARTIES - It's time for XOXOXO's!  Parties will begin at 8:45 on Thursday, 
February 10.  Party parents should be in contact with their child’s teacher to find out the schedule for that day.  Each 
child should bring valentine cards to exchange with his/her classmates.  (A list of the children in each class is 
included in this newsletter.)  As you address the valentines, we ask that the names of the children be printed using 
upper case for only the first letter. This is an excellent opportunity for the children to practice name recognition.  The 
Fours may want to address their own cards.  

LEARNING CENTER  
POST OFFICE  

Beginning February 1, the Learning Center will be 
operating a post office, and we encourage the parents 
to be part of the fun!  Our post office will be open 
through Wed., February 9. When you "mail" a note to 
your child, please drop it in the cardboard mailbox in 
the entry by the elevator. The mail will be sorted and 
delivered by post office crew. Need the address?  
Check in your child’s cubby for the roster that was sent 
home.    

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
Monday, February 21 
Tuesday, February 22 

Wednesday, February 23, 
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2022 - 2023 Registration  
Registration forms for the 2022- 2023 school year will be 
sent home with your child soon.  Families who currently 
have a child in the Learning Center (along with church 
members) will be given first priority to register during 
February.  After that, it will be opened to the public on a 
first come, first serve basis.  Please remember ALL 
children registering for a three year old class must be 
completely potty trained.  If you have any questions 
about our upcoming registration, please call us at 
512-863-4947.  

Registration for 
SUMMER KIDZ KAMP sessions 

will begin March 1.  
CLLC is having a summer Kidz Kamp again this year.  We 
plan to have TEN sessions during the months of June, July 
and August.  This Kidz Kamp is open to children ages 2 to 5 
years old (may not have attended kindergarten), as long as 
the child is two by March 1, 2022 (or is currently attending 
CLLC).  We are offering two different time options to 
accommodate the needs of more families.  Children can 
attend either 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. (pickup before nap time) 
or from 8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. (for those that need longer 
childcare).  Cost is either $110 a session for shorter hours or 
$200 per session for extended hours.  Tuition is non-
refundable and payable at time of registration.  You may 
choose as many or few sessions as you would like!  Class 
size is limited, so please register early!         

Session 1: Tuesday – Thursday, May 31-June 2 ***(3 days only) 
Session 2: Monday – Thursday, June 6-9 
Session 3: Monday – Thursday, June 13-16 
Session 4: Monday – Thursday, June 20-23 
Session 5: Monday – Thursday, June 27-30 
        NO CAMP - July 4-7 
Session 6: Monday – Thursday, July 11-14 
Session 7: Monday – Thursday, July 18-21 
Session 8: Monday – Thursday, July 25-28 
Session 9: Monday – Thursday, August 1-4 
Session 10: Monday – Thursday, August 8-12 

Classes will be filled on a first-come, first-serve basis.  There 
will be no drop-ins allowed.  There must be a minimum of five 
children enrolled per session for the class to make. 

Session 1 will be three days only.  Tuition will be prorated.  

Parents:  please remember….weather permitting, we will spend some part of the day outside as this is extremely 
important for the development of the body and mind.  Please make sure your child has appropriate clothing, 

including hats and gloves.  (PLEASE LABEL!) 
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